
To whom it may concern: 
 
The Computer Science Club at Bakersfield College will be co-sponsoring a Public Health Hack-a-thon on 
BC’s main campus this spring. The Hack-a-thon will provide students experience with building product 
prototypes. These products can range from web and mobile applications to improved workflows and 
methodologies that will be geared towards public health. These types of events provide an outlet for 
students to create and innovate outside of the classroom. The Hack-a-thon will also provide students 
the opportunity to network with local professionals as well other community members.  
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